
Welcome back Class of 2020 parents! 
 
Dear Junior parents, 
 
We hope you had a wonderful summer break! Hard to believe 
the girls are beginning their junior year of high school. As our 
Pearls dive into their school activities, sports, college prep and 
studies, we would like to take this opportunity to remind you of 
some key dates to keep in mind.  
 

• Thankful Thursday is October 
11th  https://www.stfrancishs.org/day-giving 

 
• Open house is October 

14th  https://www.stfrancishs.org/openhouse 
 

• Homecoming week begins October 29th with the homecoming dance on November 3rd 
at 7 p.m. 

 
• Run to Feed the Hungry - Be sure to register with SFHS Team! Thanksgiving Day, 

November 22nd Register Here: http://www.runtofeedthehungry.com/teams 
 

• Father/Daughter Dance - November 30th (Keep an eye out for tickets!) 
 
Looking for volunteer opportunities? Go to MyVolunteerPage.com or visit the school volunteer 
calendar for a listing of ways you can help. As a junior parent we simply ask for 25 hours of 
volunteer service per year. Yes, just 25 hours! You can quickly meet these hours through a 
number of opportunities offered throughout the year. Hours are due April 30th. 
 
Visit the St. Francis website for more information on the events listed and for more upcoming 
events such as the Crab Feed, Revelry Gala and more! 
 
Wishing you a wonderful school year. 
 
Your Junior Class representatives, 
Stephenie Walbeck 
Nikki Brady 
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